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Parents/guardians, thank you for attending
the very important conferences with your
child’s teacher. Conferences continue the
week of Nov. 2-6. If you need to schedule
a conference, please visit the link to sign
up in ParentSquare or call the school office.
Thank you for your continued support of
our students, teachers, and staff!

Phone:School 559-674-6705
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